Appendix 4: Letter template warning the manufacturer/vendor of failure of NIST calibration comparison

Dear Seed Manufacturer / Vendor Contact Person:

I recently became aware that [insert seed manufacturer / vendor name here] seed model(s) 

name (radionuclide) 
name (radionuclide) 

are overdue for annual NIST calibration and circulation among the ADCLs.  As records indicate that both seeds were last calibrated in [Month] of [Year], it would appear that both are overdue by XX months.

Please be, advised that the AAPM/IROC Houston Registry Policy (available here) stipulates that failure to maintain the schedule of calibration/comparisons with NIST and the ADCLs may result in removal of a source from the Registry (by 2/3 majority vote of the BTSC). 

In accordance with Registry policy, a response is requested at your earliest convenience.

Regards,



[Name here]
Chair, American Association of Physicists in Medicine (AAPM) Calibration Laboratory Subcommittee (CLA)
Association of Physicists in Medicine (AAPM) Calibration Laboratory Subcommittee (CLA)

